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Commissioner Gladys Carrión Opens and Investigation 

You should know that I just heard that Gladys Carrión, the Commissioner of New York City’s

Administration for Children’s Services, will finally open an investigation into the household

of Anthony Weiner and his wife, Huma Abedin, on how their 4-year old son has been treated.

This is great news. It is encouraging to see that Commissioner Carrión and her agency are

working to protect every child in the City of New York from abuse and neglect, regardless of

who their parents are.

We all know that there are many Black and Hispanic parents whose children are removed

from their homes and taken away for much less serious behavior in their homes.

I was afraid that the power and the connections of Anthony Weiner’s and Huma Abedin’s

family have, that this conduct would have gone unaddressed.



Congratulations to Commissioner Carrión for listening to the call for an investigation, and

for following through.

I am Senator Reverend Rubén Díaz, and this is what you should know.


